
I was proud to see some Wildcats participate in last weekend’s Memorial Day
festivities organized by the Town of Mt. Pleasant. Our Girls State representatives
Christa Pomilla and Tina Jiang as well as many members of our local Boy Scout

Troops took time to remember our fallen military heroes. 
Our popular Career Research Academy students visited the Mount Pleasant

Highway Garage and toured one of the road work projects going on in town. This
field trip gave them the opportunity to learn about municipal highway work,

safety standards, and how to operate heavy machinery.

Our athletic seasons are winding down, but several modified teams are still going
strong. Congratulations to Modified Softball for a huge 12-9 win over Valhalla and
Boys Modified Lacrosse beat Briarcliff 8-5. Be sure to check out the Wildcat App

for the rest of the Spring Schedule! Also, some post-season recognitions have
been announced. Congratulations to our honorees (so far!): Lacrosse Alyssa Yuan

and Lia Prosperino - All League, Shaina Piccuci and Maeve Walsh - All League,
All Section Second team, Softball Lily Mirabella, All Section Honorable Mention,

Mallory McCarthy and Kathryn Lonegran All League. 
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A Note from Dr. G

Superintendent's Corner Noticing the Good

In Awe of the Paw - New York State School Music Association Honors

The WHS Guidance Team coordinated
an opportunity for our Sophomores and
Juniors to hear from a panel of business
professionals ranging from finance and
supply chain to entrepreneurship and
investing. This popular Career Cafe

series is held several times a year and
connects students and local
professionals over lunch for

presentations, conversations and a
question and answer session.

Thank you Marissa Roberto Zobler -
Sales, Tech at Adobe, Jeff Gallotta -
Partner at PwC, Accounting, Justin

Tripodi - Entrepreneurship, Owner &
CEO at Just Venture Startup, Sabrina

Guglielmi - Client Service
Associate/Financial Planning at Flynn
Financial Partners, Michael DiNardo -

Demand Planner/Supply Chain at
Danone, and Nicholas Esposito -

Financial Planning & Analysis (FP&A) at
Regeneron.

The Week Ahead

33 WMS students participated in NYSSMA, which
is an an adjudicated solo festival where students

perform a solo, sight-reading and, for
instrumentalists, scales or rudiments for a

NYSSMA certified judge. 8 students receiving
PERFECT scores, 22 scored OUTSTANDING and

13 were ranked EXCELLENT. Congratulations:
Giulia, CJ Daglieri, Ella, Duncan, Dominic, Andrew,
Tristan, Savannah, Alexia, Aanya, Fiona, Crystal,
Sophia, Martina, Dominic, Kieran, Ethani, Vincent,

Nicolas, Chloe, Mihoko, Sevak, Joseph, Owen,
Joseph, Benjamin, Nicolette, Keira, Massimo, Nikhil,

Liviana, PJ, and Brian.
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5/31 - WHS Sketch Comedy 8 pm

6/1 WHS Blood Drive 1 pm - 7 pm

6/3 - WAC Meeting 7 pm

6/4 - 7th & 8th  Grade Concert 7 pm,
Science Research Symposium 7 pm

6/5 - CES Incoming Parent Orientation
6:30 pm, BOE Work Session 7:30 pm

6/6 - CES 5th Grade Concert 6:30 and
7:30 pm

S&P Global Ratings raised its long-
term and underlying rating on Mount

Pleasant CSD’s general obligation debt
up one notch to AA+ and reaffirmed its

outlook as stable. This reflects a
combination of incremental reduction
of debt, stable maintenance of healthy

reserve levels to protect the short and
longterm financial health of the District,

the District’s history of strong
budgetary performance and the

strong local economy.

Breaking News


